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16 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to share with you that Mrs Lindley will be retiring on 30 
November 2021.  
 
Mrs Lindley has been an integral part of our school community for the last 23 years and her 
contributions will always be valued and remembered. As you all may know, Mrs Lindley has worked 
with so many children over the years and her dedication to our children is second to none.  
 
We are very sad to see her leave, but please do join us to wish Mrs Lindley all the very best in her 
retirement.  
 
Sincerely yours 

 
 
 
 

Mrs A Martin 
Executive Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


